
 

Newsletter 

 Friday, 21st October 

Merit Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s winners! 

They have had 100% attendance and 

demonstrated a huge amount of 

teamwork (this week’s Commando Joe’s 

character value).  

 

Earrings Reminder 

Please note that children can attend school wearing basic, small stud earrings or plastic 

retainers, with the proviso that they be removed on PE day, unless a child’s ear has been 

recently pierced and are still healing. If this is the case, then children can attend school with 

their stud earrings covered (this only being temporary until ears were fully healed). Please 

ensure your child only wears earrings of this time, and that they are removed when 

required. This is especially the case with those year groups who go swimming. Thank you 

for your understanding. 

 

 

Halloween 

We hope you all have a great week off and 

look forward to seeing you again on Monday, 

31st October. Don’t forget this will be a non-

uniform day, and everyone can dress up if 

they wish. 

Author Visit 

 

Go Bonkers for Conkers Challenge 
Wow, Wow, Wow! If anyone asks, ‘Can the 
Fens community rise to a challenge?’, the 
answer is a resounding YES! So far, we have 
not only met the target of filling a 
container, but so far are on to our fourth! 
Credit to you for getting out on the hunt 
and we still have two weeks left until the 
deadline. How many containers will be 
filled by then? Keep going everyone! 

  

 

Term-Time Holiday Requests 

Please note, that holidays during term-time 

are discouraged. After half-term, anyone 

wanting to complete a holiday request form 

must do so with Mr Connor. Please book an 

appointment at the office to do so. A new 

form will be used going forward. 

 

Charitable Events 
This year we will be once again supporting the Remembrance Day Poppy Appeal and the 

poppies have arrived in school. Anyone wanting to send in a donation with the children, so 

they can get one, can do so between October 31st and November 11th. We will also be 

supporting Children in Need on Friday on Friday, 18th November. Further details will follow. 


